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14th June 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Trip to Krakow and Auschwitz 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about a proposed History trip to Krakow and 

Auschwitz. The proposed trip will take place from 26th June – 28th June 2018. The purpose of the 

trip is so students can deepen their understanding of the Holocaust.  This trip will give them a 

valuable insight into history, support their studies in Year 9 and prepare them for undertaking the 

new History GCSE as there will be a module on Weimar and Nazi Germany.  

 

DAY ITINERARY MEALS 
INCLUDED 

Tuesday 

26th June 

2018 

Meet at Manchester Airport and fly direct to Krakow with Easyjet 

airlines (20kg hold baggage included in the price).  Exact afternoon 

flight time to be confirmed. 

Coach transfer to Ibis Hotel in central Krakow. 

Evening meal 

Wednesday 

27th June 

2018 

Breakfast at the hotel 

Coach transfer to Auschwitz-Birkenau.  Guided tour of Auschwitz 
across two sites. 
 

Return to Krakow on coach transfer.  Free time for sight-seeing in 
Krakow Square. 
 
Evening meal at the hotel. 
 

Breakfast 

Packed lunch 

Evening meal 

Thursday 

28th June 

2018 

Breakfast at the hotel 

 
Coach transfer to the Wielickza Salt Mines.  Guided tour around the 
Salt Mines. 
 
Coach transfer to Krakow airport.   
 
Direct flight to Manchester with Easyjet airlines (20kg hold baggage 

included in the price) Exact early evening flight time to be confirmed. 

Students collected from Manchester Airport. 

 

Breakfast 

Packed lunch 

Evening meal 
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The total cost of the trip which includes flights, two nights’ accommodation, travel insurance and 

meals as stated above is £575. Students will need their own passport and European Health 

Insurance Card. 

If you are interested in reserving your son/daughter a place on the Krakow trip please can you 

complete and return the reply slip below by 23rd June 2017.  There is a limit of 40 students.  If the 

trip is oversubscribed names will be randomly selected.  Once places have been confirmed a non-

refundable deposit of £100 will need to be paid via Parent Pay to secure your child’s place on the 

trip no later than 10th July 2017.   

If you would like any more information on the trip please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs C McGahey 
Head of Humanities 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

To Mrs McGahey 

I would like to reserve a place on the Poland trip for my son/daughter and understand that should 

they receive a place I will need to pay a non-refundable deposit of £100 by 10th July 2017.   

 

Student Name: _________________________________  Form:  ___________ 

 

Signed:  __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Date:   __________________________________ 


